580 WESTLAKE PARK BLVD., SUITE 600

HOUSTON, TEXAS 77079

281/677-2800

COMPANY

FAX 281/677-2810

June 1, 2005
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and RECEIVED
ol gatural R?_sou[r)ge_s _Department JUN 0 6 2005
il Conservation Division "
1301 W. Grand Avenue HIOL-ARTESIA

Artesia, NM 88210
Attn: Mike Bratcher
In Re: Inspection No. iMLB0511745346
Tog Federal No. 5
30-015-26261
Violation: Surface Leak/Spill Violation Rule 13.
Dear Mr. Bratcher:
In response to your letter dated May 4, 2005, régarding the minor staining at wellhead and
small leak at the treater, these spills have been cleaned and the leaks repaired effective
May 20, 2005.

Please note the address of record should be updated to St. Mary Land & Exploration
Company, 580 Westlake Park Blvd., Suite 600, Houston, TX 77079.

If additional assistance is required, please contact me at 281-677-2772.
Sincerely,
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Marcie St. Germain
Production Tech



